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Appendix ‘B’ 
 
September 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
I am writing to you in order to bring to your attention the possibility that your child might 
be entitled to free school meals. 
 
In the past many families who would have been precluded may now be entitled to 
benefit from the free school meal system.   
 
I am aware that there has always been a sense of pride in not claiming free school 
meals, but I am sure you will agree that this situation no longer exists and in these 
times of increasing austerity, an entitlement to free school meals could have a 
significant monetary value on income. 
 
If you would like further information, please do not hesitate to contact the school and 
we will be only too pleased to answer any queries you may have. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr P Lewis 
Headteacher 
 


